
	



	
	

Dear Neighbor...  

 

Halloween is nearly here - and we are a group of 
parents from the neighborhood school - would 
love to invite you to celebrate a fun and friendly 
evening around our neighborhood.  

On Monday October 31st, 2016 children from our 
area will be dressing up and coming around in 
the early evening (6:30-7:30pm) for a “Trick or 
Treat ” !!  

If you would like to participate, please tie a 
balloon or just stick this note to your front door / 
mailbox. This will let the kids know that it’s ok to 
knock on your door - to ask for a sweet treat.  

Otherwise, if no balloon or this note at your front 
door, we will not disturb you.  

Thank you and hope to see you then!! Happy 
Halloween. 

 

A group of parents from your neighborhood J  

Parents will be accompanying the children. You and your kids are also 
welcome to join our Trick-or-Treat walk. We will start at the corner 

of Vasey Ave and Montgomery Ave at 6:30pm. 


